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June 7, 2017 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals has received an application requesting a dimensional variance 
from the provisions of the Wexford Joint Zoning Ordinance. The subject property, parcel number 2210-
FW0213, also known as: 3469 W. Lake Mitchell Dr., Cadillac, Michigan 49601 and located in the participating 
municipality of Selma Township. A public hearing will be conducted at the regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals at 6 o’clock in the evening on Wednesday, June 28, 2017, and will 
be held at the Wexford County Road Commission offices, 85 W. Hwy M-115, Boon, Michigan 49618. Written 
comments may be mailed to: Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals, c/o Cherry Grove Township, 4830 E. 
M-55, Cadillac, Michigan 49601 or you may attend this open meeting and speak during the time provided for 
public comment. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals has received an application requesting a dimensional variance 
from the provisions of the Wexford Joint Zoning Ordinance. The subject property, parcel number 2210-PL-
008, also known as: 2530 Pleasant Lake Shore., Cadillac, Michigan 49601 and located in the participating 
municipality of Selma Township. A public hearing will be conducted at the regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals at 6 o’clock in the evening on Wednesday, June 28, 2017, and will 
be held at the Wexford County Road Commission offices, 85 W. Hwy M-115, Boon, Michigan 49618. Written 
comments may be mailed to: Wexford Joint Zoning Board of Appeals, c/o Cherry Grove Township, 4830 E. 
M-55, Cadillac, Michigan 49601 or you may attend this open meeting and speak during the time provided for 
public comment. 
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